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With the upcoming gubernatorial election and legislative session, 
there exists a sense of optimism for increased investments in 
education.  Although there are differences in the governor 
candidates’ positions, both share similar themes to improve our P-
20 system. 
  

 Significant increase to education funding 

 Increased school year 

 Accountability for performance in third grade reading and 

high school graduation  

In addition, the legislature formed a joint committee on student 
success.  This bipartisan group hopes to tackle the problem of 
inadequate, unstable education funding that has crippled our state 
since the passage of Measure 5 in 1991.  
 
It will be an interesting year! 
 
 
 


